
Aaron Pikcilingis
Belmont, MA
LD 29
Dear members of the Transportation Committee,
I am writing to express my support for the uses recommended by the Lower Road 
Rail Use Advisory Council. Though my family and I live in Massachusetts we are 
frequent visitors to Gardiner, Maine, to spend time with my wife's family. The 
proposed use would provide improved access and connection between communities.
Thank you for your time and effort in considering this matter, and I kindly ask that 
you vote "Ought to pass" on this bill.
My best,
Aaron Pikcilingis


